
Barbara Stalions, nominated as alternate nominating committee member, 2022-24  
 

As a lifetime League member, Barbara has served in many capacities. 

She has been a member of both the Oregon and Portland Boards and 

has also served on study committees and as a discussion unit leader. 

For many years, she organized the orders for copies of the Voters’ 

Guide from all the Leagues in Oregon, including Portland. She then 

sent the order to the printer and oversaw the deliveries. In her paid 

working life, she has worked for her husband Bill’s company from 

1985 through today. Among her passions are her two granddaughters, 

two book clubs and gardening.  

 


